
December 2024 

Kirk O’Shotts Primary School 

        Parent Council  
Newsletter 

Parent Council 

Contacts: 

For further            
information on the 
work of the Parent 

Council please contact 
one of the members 

below. 

Chairperson:  

Lorna Mackie  

Secretary:  

Louise Dolan 

Treasurer:  

Lauren Taylor  

Group Members: 

Dianne Carson 

Amanda Gilmour  

Valerie McCulloch  

Lisa Andrews  

Jemma Stevenson  

The Parent Council is not just about fundraising—that is just 
one of our aims! We work alongside the teaching staff to 

support where we can. We would love every parent/carer to 
be involved in some way—everyone has something they can 

offer, whether it be skills, time, helping out or just ideas! If 
you would like to join the group, please speak to one of our 

members.  

Thank You! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your    
recent donations and attendance at our very first Christmas     

Market on Saturday 30th November 2024. It was a huge success 
and a great few hours of festive cheer. We managed to raise an  

incredible £650! 

It wouldn’t have been possible without the amazing stall holders 
who came along on the day, the school staff who kindly gave up 

their time, Kirk O’Shotts Parish Church for the use of the Church 
Hall and to the amazing local businesses and individuals who       

contributed towards our raffle and tombola prizes.  

Thank you to;  

Rocky from the Local Shop   Jamie Muir  

Greenside Garden Centre    Wendy Kilgour  

Peggy Whites     Lesley Carson  

McPake Truck and Trailer Services  Delightful Cakes  

Grant Fagan     Ross Irvine  

Brakes Distribution Warehouse   Kevin MacDonald  

Karen Duncan     John Morrison  

Benkaz     Botanico Salon  

Beauty by Humera     La Bella    

Toby Carvery @ Strathclyde Park  Margaret Rusk  

Wee Blossoms Bouquets  

New Year, New Ideas 

Keep your eyes peeled 
for further fundraising 
and events in the new 

year! 


